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Why is it that the lower and middle class bears the burden of all these bright ideas for 

increasing revenues?  Most looking for less expensive housing are typically living 

further away from their job sites or places of employment. A plumber, electrician, any 

trade person is going to have this weighted burden placed upon this.  I grew up in just 

such a household so know full well the cost not just of transportation but the TIME 

involved away from family during the work day to get to work.  Please stop this poorly 

conceived proposal. 

 

Teresa McGuire 

Albany OR 


